
WATER / WASTEWATER UTILITIES 

  

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Timothy J. Howe, Director – Water / Wastewater Utilities 

Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager          

Subject:        Seguin Code of Ordinances Appendix D – Discharges for Industrial Wastes 

   

Date:           December 3, 2024 

 

Historical Background 

The City of Seguin operates a Federally approved pretreatment program to protect the treatment 

process at both the Walnut Branch Wastewater Treatment Plant and the Geronimo Creek 

Wastewater Treatment Plant.  The development of Technically Based Local Limits (TBLL) 

provides wastewater discharge limits calculated to protect the biological processes at the 

treatment facilities.   

Action Requested 

The changes to the Seguin Code of Ordinances Appendix D - Discharges for Industrial Wastes are 

required periodically.  

  

Procurement Methodology and Funding Source 

No funding necessary, regulatory requirement. 

 

Staff Recommendation 

 

Staff requests approval to update the Seguin Code of Ordinances Appendix D – Discharges for 

Industrial Wastes 
 

Attachments 

 

 Ordinance  

 MS Word document with proposed updates 


